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Re:- Remaking of Guardianship Regulation 2010 

Thank you for referring this matter to the Committee for advice. 

The proposed Regulation has been considered in conjunction with the  Act, the 
present Regulation and the Regulatory Impact Statement. 

It is noted that the proposed amendments to the present Regulation are minor and 
do not alter the intent or interpretation of the Regulation. 

It is considered that a Regulation along the lines of that proposed is essential for 
the implementation of the Act and that there is no more cost efficient or socially 
acceptable method of fulfilling the needs of particular members of the community, 
who are often elderly or anticipating failing health,. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Peter Thursby OAM 

Chairperson 


